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Dear Minister, 

PROGRESS ON IMPLEMENTATION OF THE SCOTTISH LAW COMMISSION REPORTS IN 
RESERVED AREAS OF SCOTTISH LAW 

Many thanks for your letter of 19 July 2023 advising of progress in implementing the 
recommendations of the Scottish Law Commission in partnership with the Law Commission of 
England and Wales.  The helpful updates on the Health and Social Care Professionals Regulation, 
Electoral Law, and Automated Vehicles, are very much appreciated.  It is always a pleasure working 
with the LCEW in an endeavour to improve and advance the law, and it is good to see the results 
summarised in your letter. 

Best wishes, 

 

ANN PATON 
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